
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Delaware State Fire School's Foam Replacement Initiative 
 
The State of Delaware, in collaboration with the Delaware State Fire School, has 
entered into a contract with Training Specialties Inc (TSI) of Exton, PA. TSI will 
render services to support the Delaware Fire School and the Delaware Fire Service 
in the remediation of PFAS-contaminated foam in firefighting equipment. The Fire 
School Staff will supervise the project, which encompasses the extraction of the 
contaminated foam, cleansing of the foam reservoirs, and refilling with an eco-
friendly firefighting foam. 
 
On July 11, 2024, at 10:00 AM, there will be an official contract signing involving 
the State of Delaware Representatives, the State Fire School, and Training 
Specialties Inc. This event will include a demonstration of the newly selected Class 
B Firefighting Foam, considered the best available option today. This eco-friendly 
foam represents a significant step towards a healthier environment and safer 
communities served by the Delaware Fire Service. 
 
The live demonstration, showcasing the foam's effectiveness on flammable liquid 
fires, is open to all fire and rescue service personnel interested in attending. 
 
For any inquiries, please contact the Delaware State Fire School offices. 
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